
 

Music Report: September 16th 2013 

Good Evening everyone 

Our last meeting was on September the 2nd 2013. 

Music Supporters have been very busy the last few months (not to mention for the students in 

the various bands) 

16th August was the Battle of the Bands – we provided a sausage sizzle and hot chocolate which 

was all consumed.  Congratulations to all the bands competing, it was a great night. 

25th August we had the Concert Band Concert at the Old Museum in Bowen Hills. (Ticket selling 

and crowd control) 

30th August was the Bond DVD Launch. A big thank you goes to Patrizia Martino for cooking 

pasta for the masses. After a slight technical hitch the DVD was played and everyone enjoyed 

reliving the musical. 

8th September was the Strings Concert with an Art Auction of Musical instruments at the 

Schonell Theatre at St Lucia. (Ticket selling and crowd control) 

15th September – Piano Concert.  

There are still a few concerts to go and several competitions coming up in the next few months. 

Russell mentioned that the Association/ Richard Holt were looking for a supporter group to 

man the canteen on the first Holt Bolt. I have mentioned it to the group and they were interested 

if no one else wants to do it but we would like to find out more information regarding numbers 

etc.  

Our available funds are a little depleted this year sitting at $5,714 at last report. Our outgoings 

have totalled    $13, 577, with major expenses for Choral Risers of $6,300, and $2,200 for the 

Musical Shirts for the cast, crew and band.  

I would like to acknowledge and thank all the Music supporters for coming along to all these 

functions and lending a hand they make my role very enjoyable. 

 

Thanks 

Leigh Robertson   - Music Supporters Group 

   

 

 


